NEWSLETTER

SCOIL NANO NAGLE

Website: www.scoilnanonagle.com Email: nanonagleinfo2@gmail.com



BAWNOGUE

13th September 2017

Book Payments

Thank you all those who have paid their book bills so promptly. There is a grant available for anyone who needs it. If you have a medical card you can claim the grant and that can go towards the expense of the books.

If you have a particular difficulty you can pay in instalments. Just get in contact with Mr Traynor or Ms Neary. No child can be given books until arrangements are made with the school. Book Payments: can be given to Peggy in the morning from 9:00-9:30



Our annual awards ceremony to acknowledge full attendance and 1 or 2 days absence from school will take place on Friday 29th September at 11.00am in the school hall. The notices and invitations for the ceremony will be given out this week.



unch Forms & Food Dudes



Early Start & Junior Infant lunch forms have now been sent away to be processed. The children are in for a full day next week & will then be getting a lunch bag with the menu you have chosen. For any changes of lunch parents will soon be given a code to change the children's lunches themselves. For any queries talk to Ms Neary.

Well done to all the children who are tasting all the lovely fruit & vegetables for our Food Dude Programme. Keep up the good work!

Early Start Times

| | Morning | Afternoon |
|---|------------|------------|
| | Group | Group |
| Sept 11 th -15 th | 9:10-11:00 | 12:10-2:00 |
| Sept 18 th -22 nd | 9:00-11:30 | 12:00-2:30 |
| Sept 25 th -29 th | 9:00-11:30 | 12:00-2:30 |

Junior Infant Times

| | Times |
|---|------------|
| Sept 11 th -15 th | 9:10-12:00 |
| Sept 18 th -22 nd | 9:00-1:40 |
| Sept 25 th -29 th | 9:00-1:40 |



Afterschool Care

New Programme that parents can avail of:

CCS/CCSP – If you are a parent who holds a full medical card and are on a social welfare payment you can avail of this programme. You don't have to be working or in college. GP card holders can avail of this programme too. Child must be born after 2002 i.e. under 15 years old. They can't be enrolled on another DCYA programme.

Special Price: €5 per child

2 days per week to parents (1.40 -6pm) & 2.40pm to 6pm. Mrs Giggles Afterschool is located in Scoil Nano Nagle. Mrs Giggles runs independently from the school. Phone: Ingrid 086-1767069 or Email:

mrsgiggles001@gmail.com

Back to School Reminders

Attendance: Just a reminder that any calls/messages concerning

attendance should be directed to the mobile number at the top of the newsletter

2: 087 1755308 <u>not</u> the school number. If there is no answer please leave a message as Suzanne listens to all voice mails so there is no need to call back. We thank you for your cooperation.

Adult Classes

Below are a few suggestions for future Adult Classes.

| English as a 2 nd Language | Cooking / Baking | Art | Irish |
|--|-----------------------------|-------|-------------------|
| English / Maths to help your child | Fitness Classes/ Yoga | D.I.Y | Parenting Tips |

If you have any suggestions, please feel free to fill in the form below & send it in with your child. There will be a suggestion box at the reception area or drop them in to Ms

| Nea | ry (office beside reception) |
|------------|--|
| I wo | ould be interested in doing a course in: |
| | Maths / English to help your child D.I.Y. ☐ Irish Parenting Tips |
| Oth | ner Suggestions: |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| Nar | me: |
| Nar | ne of Child: |
| Tea | cher's Name: |
| % : | |
| | |

Parent's Association AGM



If you have any free time to help out at school? We need you!!

We really depend on the Parents' Association to run a lot of school events.

It's a great way to get to know more about school life & a chance for you to meet other parents. Any free time you can give is greatly appreciated.

For any queries please talk to Ms Neary (Home School teacher). My office is next to the reception.

We will be holding our A.G.M for our All Inclusive Parent's Association on Wednesday 27th September at 9:10a.m.in the school hall. All parents/guardians are welcome to the meeting and to join the parent's association. This is the time of the year we elect our new committee & even if you are not interested in being on the committee you might like to be involved on other ways

Please sign below and tick the box if you hope to come to the A.G.M.

Any questions, you can call to see me or

contact me at 01-451306

Thank you

| Deirdre Neary (H.S.C.L.) |
|--|
| Please return this to your child/Ms Neary. |
| I hope to attend the A.G.M. \Box |
| Name: |
| Name of Child: |
| Teacher's Name: |
| |